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We must have the strongest climate Legislation passed as soon as possible. I am a retired RN concerned about the
impacts of not making dramatic changes to our energy system On my 13 grand nieces and nephews.
Sincerely,
Rebecca Maloney
3118 S. E. 79th Ave.
Portland, OR 97206
971-533-3789

Sent from my iPhone


